
 

 

6th November 2019  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to invite you to our parent consultations to discuss your child’s 

progress and exploring next steps for the coming term. 

We will be holding two separate dates for theses consultations to hopefully cater for 

everyone. The dates and times are Wednesday 13th November 3.30pm – 4.30pm and 

Wednesday 20th November 4.30pm – 5.30pm. 

Please sign up to a time slot at the beginning and end of the day. If you have any 

questions regarding the meeting please speak to a member of staff. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

  

Nursery Direct Line; 01305 785790 

Email; nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk 


